3/17/2014 8:12:55 PM
Re: Lt. Govenor's Council on Aging Meeting 3.12.14

Sharon,

| am out of the office this week but will give you some information next week.
Thanks for your interest in our programs.

Tony

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 17, 2014, at 12:58 PM, "Scott & Sharon Morris" < > wrote:

Hi Tony,

At our December meeting, we talked a little about learning how our AAA's were doing in relation to the required performance
measurements for the Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging. Since I'm new to the committee, | would like to get a better
understanding on how Region 10 is doing in this regard. | believe you mentioned you could send us a report for our area. Please
let me know if that is possible. If this is available on your website, please let me know the headings to look under.

Thanks so much. Take Care.

Sharon Morris

Sharon Morris

Wellness Program

Hilton Head Hospital

25 Hospital Center Blvd.
Hilton Head Island, SC 29926

Cell 843-597-4055
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